
From: Jones, Jennifer
To: Lewis, Sally A
Subject: FW: 20WV00010 O"Reilly"s Mims Wall Waiver
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:23:27 AM

Sally, this is for F.4. on Tuesday’s agenda.
 
From: Ramos, Tania 
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:22 AM
To: Calkins, Tad <tad.calkins@brevardfl.gov>; Elmore, Amanda T <Amanda.Elmore@brevardfl.gov>;
Lewis, Sally A <Sally.Lewis@brevardfl.gov>
Cc: Jones, Jennifer <jennifer.jones@brevardfl.gov>; Ball, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Ball@brevardfl.gov>;
Craven, Tim <Tim.Craven@brevardfl.gov>
Subject: 20WV00010 O'Reilly's Mims Wall Waiver
 
Good morning,
 
Terry Clark of 2560 Mitchell Avenue has called twice regarding the O’Reilly’s Mims wall waiver.
He lives in the residence behind the proposed site, but he will not be able to attend the
meeting. He would like to express that he would hate to see all of the old oak trees removed
to build a wall. If they are required to build it, he would like to make sure that the trees are
not disturbed and that it does not affect his existing fence.
 
Thank you,
Tania
 
 
Tania Ramos, CNU-A, Planner II
Land Development
Brevard County Planning & Development
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, Building A-114
Viera, FL  32940
Office (321) 350-8278
Email tania.ramos@brevardfl.gov
 
This office can only provide zoning and comprehensive plan information. You may
wish to contact other County agencies to fully determine the development potential of
this property. This letter does not establish a right to develop or redevelop the
property and does not constitute a waiver to any other applicable land development
regulations. At the time of development, this property will be subject to all such
regulations. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not
want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not
send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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